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In this e-news: Electronic Custodes Registration 

Powers of Attorney Act 2014 

Annual Dinner 2015 
 

Electronic Custodes Registration 
 

Following our recent survey, the RVAHJ will be offering an electronic version of Custodes to those members 
who wish to receive it. 
Attached, please find a form to complete and return, to indicate your preference. 
 
Powers of Attorney Act 2014 
 
The Powers of Attorney Act 2014 is now in effect.  Attached to this E-news, please find an overview of the 
new Act, as well as an updated version of the booklet “Taking Control” from the Office of the Public 
Advocate.  
 
Annual Dinner 2015 
 
The Annual Dinner for 2015 is now booked out.  If you have submitted a booking, but have not yet received 
your entrance ticket, please contact the office to check confirmation. 
 

Bookings are not confirmed until an entrance ticket is issued. 
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